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	HOLY FAMILY P.S. AUGHAMULLAN 

88, Coole Road, Aughamullan, Coalisland, Co.Tyrone BT71 5DR

Tel: 028 87740461
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Weekly activities will continue as usual:   
Monday:
Healthy Kidz – PC Sports (£10 per child per term)
Tuesday: 
Swimming P3/4



After School Clubs continues with teachers 
Wednesday: 
Afterschool Clubs continue with Lights Camera, Confidence 

P5 Violin lessons

Friday:

P1-P4 Fundamentals with Michelle


GAA coaching with James Kennedy



Guitar with Josh
*Could everyone please send their contributions towards After Schools Club as sometimes it is a stretch for us to pay our tutors at the moment?
Dates for the Dairy

· Wednesday 1st March: 
Everyone received ashes in Brocagh Chapel.
· Thursday 2nd March:

P5-7 Trip to Navan Centre & Planetarium.
· Friday 3rd March:

P1-4 Trip to Navan Centre.
· 10th March:


World Book Day.
· 13th -16th March:

Book Fair here, all parents welcome to attend 



from 9am -9.15am, 2.15pm-2.30pm and 3pm-



3.15pm.

· 15th March:


Green Day to celebrate St Patricks Day.  

· Friday 17th – 20th March:
School closed for St Patricks Day.
· Tuesday 21st March:

Back to school.
· Thursday 30th  March:
P4 First Confession.

Sacraments 

Congratulations to our P7 pupils who were confirmed on Sunday 26th February. They did their parents, families and the school proud.

A blessing will take place for those children making their First Confession on Sunday 12th March in St Patrick’s Church Clonoe at 12.30pm.
Adoration for the parents of First Holy Communicants will take place on 23rd March from 8pm-9pm in St Patrick’s church Clonoe.

First Confession will take place for the P4 children on Thursday 30th March, at 7pm.

First Holy Communion will take place on Saturday 3rd June at 11am.

World Book Day

On Thursday 10th March we will celebrate World book Day in school. Children are encouraged to bring their dressing gown and slippers to school along with their favourite teddy for story reading.
Cumann na mBunscoil Quiz
Four children will be selected from Primary 7 to represent the school at the annual Cumann na mBunscoil quiz in Primate Dixon P.S on Tuesday 7th March.

Parent Support Group  

www.easyfundraising.org.uk  

Could I remind everybody again about using this website? It is very straight forward and it doesn’t cost you anything, but the school receives a small percentage of every purchase you make on the internet. This week I bought 2 cd’s and raised 69p! It’s not much, but all these tiny amounts soon gather up! Many sincere thanks for your generosity.
Healthy Kidz 
Our Healthy Kidz programme continues every Monday. Please can all parents send in the £10 for the term to cover the costs of our Professional Coaching tutors? The kids thoroughly enjoy playing sports with these coaches. Please ensure that any activities or healthy eating is added to their Healthy Kidz app.

Holidays:

The school will be closed on Friday 17th and Monday 20th March for the St. Patrick’s Day holiday.
Reminder:
First Confession: Thursday 30th March @ 7pm in St. Patrick’s Church, Clonoe.

Please remember to sign in or sign out if your child is late to school or is leaving early.

Thank you to all our parents for their continuing generosity and support. 

Kind regards,

Orla Gorman
Principal
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